
October 21, 2024 

Richard Morgan 
707 Main Ave. 
Lemmon, SD  57638-1835 

Re:  Notice of Proposed Change to Occasional Power Purchase – Non-Time 
Differentiated Rate 95 

Dear Richard Morgan: 

On October 21, 2024, Montana-Dakota Utilities Co. (Montana-Dakota) filed with the 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission (Commission) a request to update the 
Company’s avoided cost rates as provided for under Occasional Power Purchase 
Rate 95 – Non-Time Differentiated (Rate 95) and Power Purchase Rate 96 – Time 
Differentiated.   

As a customer currently taking service under Rate 95, and in compliance with ARSD 
20:10:13:17, Montana-Dakota is required to notify you of the Company’s request to 
change rates with the Commission within thirty days of the Company’s request.  The 
Company has a requested the change in rates be effective effective January 1, 2025.  

The filing can be found at (link to Company’s avoided cost rates docket on 
Commission’s website).  For more information regarding this filing, please send your 
contact information and questions to MDUAdminRegulatoryAffairs@wbip.com and a 
Company representative will contact you.   

Sincerely, 

/s/ Travis R. Jacobson 

Travis R. Jacobson 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
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